
HORT CHECK-IN FOR NORTHWEST PASSAGES                   

We have two check-in times for Horticulture Entries for the Flower Show.

On Thursday afternoon, May 14, from 1-4 pm, we will accept all potted entries.  This means all 
entries that are planted:
Classes 21 through 24 --  Sarracenias, Canoes, Climbers
and
Classes 27 and 28 -- PAR

On Friday morning, May 15, from 7:30-10 am we will accept all cuts: 
Classes 1-20 
and
Classes 25-26 Baird Boards

We have devised this schedule to make the passing and entry process run smoothly and hope 
there will be no deviations.

We encourage you to search your gardens for cuts!  When you arrive with cuts on Friday 
morning, they should be already groomed and ready for placement in bottles with as little 
additional grooming as possible.  Three sizes of bottles will be provided as well as wedging 
materials.

Please complete your entry cards before you come to check in.

Laurie Riley and Debbi Wilson, Hort Division Co-Chairs


